
 
 

 
From: Joe Holland [mailto:kb5vjy@att.net]  
Sent: Monday, February 14, 2011 10:19 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: KCDH-LP STA 
 
Mr. Habib, 
 
      Please dismiss application BSTA-20110210ABB Application for STA.  The wrong form was 
used. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Joe Holland 
 
Joseph Holland 
NELA Broadcast Consultants, LLC 
6019 New Natchitoches Rd. 
West Monroe, La 71292 
318-348-0153 
htp://www.nelabroadcast.com 
http://www.hostinghams.com 
 


